
The High Plains NWA/AMS Chapter Minutes 

28 Jan 2021 

 

The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over Gotowebinar on Thursday, January 28thth 

and began around 200PM.  There were a total of 17 chapter members that were able to attend. The 

meeting started off with Jeremy bringing up the point that we need to have elections this year for 

chapter officers.  An e-mail has been sent out to all members to nominate someone to be President, 

Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary, or Webmaster.  Any nominations must be submitted by February 

11th.  Next, the treasurer report was given with $7354.68 in the general fund and $2288.00 in the Jim 

Johnson Scholarship Fund. After the treasurer report there was a lengthy discussion on whether we 

should have a High Plains Conference this year in person, virtually, or forgo the conference and wait 

until next year.  Another e-mail has been sent out to all members asking what their preference is for this 

event.  There was also a reminder during the meeting that it’s a new year and dues need to be collected.  

Dues will be $15 for each member.  The last part of the meeting consisted of each office going through 

their top 2-3 weather events experienced in 2020.  The meeting then came to an end around 315PM.  

The next High Plains chapter meeting is expected to be in the next month or two.  

 

 

Jeremy Martin         Wesley Hovorka 

President          Secretary 

 


